

# **Newsletter Friday 2nd September 2022**



### **WELCOME BACK**

It's so good to see everyone back at Christ Church! The teachers will be leading welcome meetings in their classes next week. We hope you can make it - come along to hear about what the children will be doing in class and to meet the new teacher:

Y1 - Wednesday 7th September at 3.30pm
Y2 - Tuesday 6th September at 9am
Y3 - Wednesday 7th September at 3.30pm
Y4 - Thursday 8th September at 3.30pm
Y5 - Friday 9th September at 3.30pm
Y6 - Friday 9th September at 9am

# TERM DATES AND HOLIDAYS

## October Half Term

Monday 17th – Friday 28th October 2022

# Last Day of Autumn Term 2022

Friday 16th December School Closes at 1.30pm

# First Day of Spring Term 2023

Tuesday 3rd January 2023

### **AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS**

At the end of last term a survey was sent out to gather views from parents about our after school club. The deadline to complete that survey has been extended for another week.

We would be very grateful if you would spare 5 minutes to complete the survey by Friday 9th September.

Here is the link:

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB SURVEY







Follow us on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram:

@Christchurchsw9 @SW9Partnership

www.facebook.com/Christchurchsw9

www.instagram.com/christchurchsw9



#### **Forest**

You will notice that quite a lot has been going on in our playground and in the forest area during the Summer holidays. We're not 100% finished yet, there is still some work to do but we are hoping it will all be finished soon and that our children can fully benefit from the new outdoor seating area and classroom.







### **SCHOOL UNIFORM**

Our children look great in their uniform. Thank you for making every effort to get them back to school looking so smart!

### To remind you:

- All children should be wearing black school shoes, not trainers or soft canvas footwear.
- No jewellery, other than plain stud earrings, is permitted this is for health and safety reasons. Necklaces, chains, hoop earrings and bracelets can easily be pulled and could cause injury.
- Nail varnish and lip gloss are not permitted!
- All children should have a school PE kit, that is a white t-shirt with the school logo and navy blue shorts or jogging bottoms. Children are not permitted to wear branded sports clothing.

If you are struggling with the cost of school uniform please speak to us.

We may be able to help.

#### Contact us:

0207 735 1343 or <u>admin@christchurchschool.cc</u>
Don't forget to check out the website: <u>www.christchurchschool.cc</u>
Check out our class blog site: <u>www.cc-champions.com</u>